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MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
HTIKINA WHAKATUTUKI

18 September 2018

Ref: DOIA 1819-0264

Miles Stratford

CEO

Meth Solutions

Email: Miles.Stratford@methsolutions.co.nz
fyi-request-8543-8ca377be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Stratford

Thank you for your email of 21 August 2018 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(MBIE) requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Under the Official Information Act, please have the Standards New Zealand team provide copies
of the independent scientific advice provided to members of the NZS8510 Committee via the
Ministry of Health in response to requests for scientific opinion of the views of Dr. Nick Kim that
acceptable levels of meth residues in property should be increased to 12.5ug/100cm2

Documents are as follows:

Peter Cressey of ESR advice dated 5th of July 2016 Jeff Fowles advice dated 14th of July 2016
Jackie Wright advice dated 17th of July 2016 Jeff Fowles Summary advice dated 25th of July
2016

While MBIE will provide you a response, we need to extend the time available to answer your request.
MBIE’s response will be with you no later than 2 October 2018. However, we will endeavour to respond
to you sooner.

The reason for the extension is that the consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are
such that a proper response to the request cannot be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend
your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602.
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